
 

 

Safeguarding at Heamoor CP School 

 

All children have the right to be safe from harm and abuse. 

If you are worried about the safety of any child in this school or have any concerns regarding our safeguarding 

practices and procedures, you must report this to a Designated Safeguarding Lead. 

The Designated Safeguarding Leads at Heamoor CP School are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Mrs J Flynn                                          Mrs L Osborne                                         Mrs Joanne Bradbury 

Headteacher                                    Assistant Headteacher                               Assistant Headteacher 

                                                                       SENCO                                                Green Class Teacher 


